
The new contribution by the Government of Japan to 

UNICEF Jordan office 

 

Following the recent decision by the Government of Japan on the new assistance 

which amount to two million US dollars for the new project of UNICEF Jordan, H.E. Mr. 

Hidenao Yanagi, Ambassador of Japan in Jordan received the appreciation letter from 

the representative of UNICEF Jordan office, Mr. Jenkins on February 14, 2018.  

With the new assistance from the Government of Japan, UNICEF will provide the 

support not only for Syrian refugee children but also for vulnerable Jordanian children 

in the field of education, water and sanitation, and youth engagement. 

 

Mr. Jenkins, the representative of UNICEF Jordan office stated: “We are grateful for 

the continuous support from the Government of Japan for the operation of UNICEF in 

Jordan since the onset of the Syrian crisis. We promise to implement the project to 

assist the vulnerable children in an efficient manner, with the kind support from the 

Government and the people of Japan.” 

 

 

 


